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PRESS RELEASE ON  
THE MEETING OF THE BSEC SECRETARY GENERAL WITH THE 

AMBASSADOR OF ROMANIA   
 
 
 
The Secretary General of BSEC PERMIS, Ambassador Michael B. Christides, 

received on 19 October 2015 the Ambassador of Romania accredited to the 

Republic of Turkey, H.E. Mr. Radu Onofrei. 

 

During their meeting the two sides exchanged views on issues related to 

BSEC activities and to the ongoing Romanian Chairmanship-in-Office.  

 

Ambassador Onofrei emphasized the importance attached by his Government 

to the effective functioning of BSEC as a valuable vehicle for promoting 

cooperation and understanding in the region. 

 

The Romanian envoy expressed his readiness to host a meeting of the BSEC 

PERMIS Secretary General with members of the Diplomatic Corps in the 

Turkish capital, in order to familiarize them with the objectives and activities of 

BSEC. 

 

Secretary General Christides thanked the Ambassador for the interest and 

support of Romania to BSEC.  
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